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University of North Texas at Dallas 
7300 University Hills Boulevard 
Dallas, TX 75241 

Dear Dr. Brown: 

The following action regarding your institution was taken at the June 2013 meeting of the Board 
of Trustees of SACS Commission on Colleges. 

The Commission on Colleges approved separate accreditation at Level Ill with the 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges. Accreditation 
as a separate entity 1s retroactive to January 1, 2013. The institution will be required to 
complete a Compliance Certification and a Quality Enhancement Plan and to receive a 
Committee 1n anticipation of reaffirmation of accreditation in 2018. (The institution was 
formerly accredited as a campus of the University of North Texas.} 

We appreciate your continued support of the activities of the Commission on Colleges. If you 
have questions, please contact the staff member assigned to your institution. 

Sincerely, 

(3d!v).ll/td-
BelleS. Wheelan, Ph D. 
President 
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cc Dr. Claudette H Williams 
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